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Dr. Livi,

Enclosed is the first draft of the interface “specification” between the TOF board and SIT that
Glenn promised you at your visit.

As you can see I have repeated a lot of things from my straw-man proposal at the meeting and
have included some guesses at the power, size and mass as well as listing my understanding of the
input and output signals involved.  I have changed my mind about output format and now prefer a
parallel design as being more flexible.  This is reflected in the signal list.  There is also a paragraph
which outlines my understanding of the overall operation of the system.

Please make any and all corrections necessary.  

Best regards,

Peter

Peter Walpole
301-405-6217
Fax: 301-314-9547
walpole@sampex.umd.edu






